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Thanks for returning wallet

	This is a shout out to St. Louis Bar and Grill Bolton with an enormous ?thank you!?

On July 28, my family and I had the famous fabulous food at St. Louis Bar and Grill. The following morning there was a bag with

something in it on my porch chair.

It was my wallet. We didn't even know that I had dropped my wallet in the parking lot; everything was in it and it was delivered to

my house.

Thank you so much to Devon Sweetnam, an employee with St. Louis Bar and Grill in Bolton, who found my wallet and went the

extra mile to even deliver it.

How kind, honest and wonderful is that? What a great way to keep us as customers forever!

We appreciate it so much.

Ben Campoli
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